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        Sandgroper Caravanners Inc. 
Committee Meeting  

         Held at Jennacubbine Hall rest area. 
                           on Friday 10th May 2024 at 11:00 am 

 
In Attendance: Ian Moore (Pres), Chris Back (VP) Brian Bizzill, Laraine Allen, & Jerry Curchin 
(Sec). 
 
Apologies:  Chris Young and Sue Morriarty (Treas). 
 
 
Minutes: 

Review the Minutes of previous committee meeting held at Peppermint Beach February 2024. 
 
Business Arising  
Brian indicated that the Valley of the Giants C/P was very poor. Rally now earmarked for Denmark. 
Brian also visited the Park at Yallingup (Sept AGM rally) with fees; $45 per site or $55 for ensuite 
site.  
Dumbleyung rally now changed to Nyabing. 
 
Minutes Proposed – Jerry 

Seconded - Ian 
 

Treasurer’s report:  Ian tabled finance report– current bank balance $3003.56. 
Sue Moriarty has resigned as treasurer due to ill health. 
Ian approached Denise Caldwell where she agreed to act as treasurer for the remainder of the 
Sandgroper 23/24 year.  
 
Proposed – Jerry 
Seconded - Laraine 
 
 
Membership Secretary’s report:  Brian Bizzill 
Currently 22 active member vans with 8 vacancies. 
A new couple will be attending the (May) Cunderdin Rally. 
A number of other couples showed interest in our club. 
Brian indicated that there were 14 applications to join our club at the Caravan and Camping show. He 
said he will follow up on these applications while on holiday in Barn Hill. 
Proposed – Chris 
Seconded – Ian 
 
Rally Coordinator’s report:  Brian Bizzill. 
Brian presented the rally program for 2025 with a number of options suggested for each rally. The 
committee reviewed the list and made unanimous selections for each rally. 
The Narrogin rally still requires a venue officer. 
The committee expressed appreciation for all the rally coordination work Brian has done for the club. 
 
Proposed Ian 
Seconded Laraine 
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General business:  
Jerry suggested the club should have a flyer. These would allow members to hand them out to couples 

who appear interested in our club. The flyers should display information on how the club operates, 

similar to what is on our website. After some discussion on the issue Jerry said he would prepare a draft 

flyer to present at our next meeting. 

It was discussed that the club should send an appreciation email to Fred and the group of Northam line 

dancers who came to Jennacubbine to conduct a workshop and the Saturday dance evening for our 

group.  

Chris Back indicated that he would develop and send the email. 

The Committee also expressed appreciation for the work and commitment of Dianne Young, who has 

served in various positions on Sandgroper committees over the last 8 years. Thank you very much 

Dianne.  

 
Resignation:  
Barry and Cindy Jordan 
 
Requests for Leave of Absences: 
Nil 
 
Reimbursements:  
A number of members over paid for the recent Cervantes C/P rally and were reimbursed by the club..  

 
Next Management Committee meeting:  
Date to be decided. 
 
Meeting Closed 
 
12:08 PM  
 
 


